PARKING AUTHORITY OF THE BOROUGH OF METUCHEN
SPECIAL NOTICE REGARDING LOCATION AND FORMAT OF THE TUESDAY
DECEMBER 15, 2020 REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE PARKING

AUTHORITY OF THE BOROUGH OF METUCHEN

Please take notice that in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq.
and the Emergency Remote Meeting Protocol for Local Public Bodies, N.J.A.C. 5:39-1 et seq.,
due to the public health emergency in the State of New Jersey the Parking Authority of the Borough
of Metuchen will be altering its normal meeting procedures for its regularly scheduled meeting on
Tuesday, December 15, 2020 at 7:30 pm. This meeting will be held as a virtual meeting only due
to the COVID-19 pandemic and will not be held in Metuchen Borough Hall. Members of the
public are invited to attend the meeting electronically. Members of the public will be permitted
an opportunity to provide public comment during the public portion of the meeting. Registration
information for participation in the meeting is provided below and an internet link will be posted
to the Metuchen Borough Parking Authority page on the Metuchen Borough website
www.metuchennj.org .

The Authority may consider and take action on its regular agenda items, including without
limitation, the bill list and minutes, and all items that may come before the Authority at the
meeting. Formal action may be taken by the Authority on all matters that come before the
Authority at the meeting.

Parking Authority of the Borough of Metuchen

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwtcumpaTojEtclOR-LpixLXW8v cSA42ffK

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the
meeting.




